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Tandem Diabetes Care Appoints Larry A Fox M.D to Clinical Advisory Board
SAN DIEGO, CA, April 20, 2009

Tandem Diabetes Care, Inc., a privately-held company, is pleased to announce that Larry A. Fox, M.D., has joined the
organization as a member of its clinical advisory board.

Dr. Fox is a nationally recognized pediatric endocrinologist affiliated with Nemours Children’s Clinic in Jacksonville, Fla. He
brings more than 15 years experience to the board and will aid the Company in its product development.

“Dr. Fox is an exciting addition to Tandem'’s world-class clinical advisory board,” said Kim Blickenstaff, Chief Executive Officer.
“The depth of his medical expertise in the field of pediatric endocrinology, and his experience as a leader in patient advocacy,
will greatly contribute to the quality of our future products.”

Dr. Fox is Medical Director of the Northeast Florida Pediatric Diabetes Center and an Assistant Professor of Pediatrics at the
Mayo Medical School. He is board certified in Pediatric Endocrinology.

About Tandem Diabetes Care, Inc.

Dedicated to advancing the management of diabetes, Tandem Diabetes Care, Inc. is an early-stage company using novel
technology in the development of a medical device for insulin administration. Tandem is based in San Diego, California.



